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25th April 2024 

Year 6 End of Year Treat Day  

 

Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill, 

 

With the end of term looming, we’ve begun to reflect on your child’s journey through our school. As is tradition at 

CHPS, we have organised a final end of year treat for the children. This is a celebration to reward the children for their 

hard work during the course of Year 6 and to mark the end of their time at primary school. We are very excited to be 

able to tell you that we have finalised arrangements and we think they will absolutely love what we have in store.  

We have organised for Monster Hire and The Bounce Dept to set up a day of fun activities on the school field for the 

children to enjoy on Tuesday 11th June. We have booked a range of activities to take place on the Greenbank school 

field during the school day. This year we have organised lots of different activities for the children: a 10ft climbing 

wall, a bungee run, laser tag, giant garden games, hungry hippos, mini golf and gladiator joust.     

We would like to thank both CHPS Fundraising Friends groups who have contributed a very generous donation, which 

has significantly reduced the cost of the event. This generous donation means that we are able to book some of the 

best activities available and really give the children the day they deserve with their friends. We are asking for a 

voluntary contribution of £2 per pupil to cover the surplus. This amount is calculated assuming that each child takes 

part and makes a contribution to ensure we raise sufficient funds. Please note should there be insufficient voluntary 

contributions, the school reserves the right to cancel or postpone the day.  

As we are a cashless school, please pay online via scopay.com.  If you would like a link code to set up an online 

payment account, please contact the school office. No cash please.  

If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium funding this will be paid for from their allocation. 

To give permission for your child to attend this trip please tick the consent box and make payment on Scopay by 

Friday 17th May 2024.  

If your child attends the Rooksdown Campus, they will need to arrive at school as normal at 8.35am. We will walk to 

the Greenbank Campus together before walking back again at the end of the day.  

In order to get the most from the day, we will be having a picnic lunch on the school field (slightly later than normal). 

Please bring a packed lunch from home (no nut products please) or order a school picnic meal via Scopay either Ham 

or Cheese. There will be no hot meal option. As it will be an active day, the children may wear comfortable non-

school uniform and bring a water bottle, sun cream, hats etc! 

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. We look forward to celebrating your fantastic 

humans on what we are sure will be a great day!  

Yours sincerely,  

The Year 6 Team 
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